
SIR THOMAS RICH'S SCHOOL
Oakleaze, Gloucester

Friday 4 February - Jazz Night

Dear Parents

Musicians are busy rehearsing, including Brass group, for the welcome return of Jazz Night on Friday 4 February
2022. This is good news for Brass, as we were disappointed we could not publicly perform carols at the end of last
term.

Tickets are available for family and friends to join us in the School Hall for a 7.30 pm start. Bar and refreshments
available. Tickets are just £3 or £2 for under 18s, see the link below to buy online.

Buy tickets online

(Please note, the confirmation email you receive when you book acts as your ticket, there's no need to print it out,
just bring a copy on your phone or alternatively we will have a list of everyone who's booked on the door.)

Brass will be rehearsing as normal on Monday lunchtimes and Thursdays before School in the run-up to the event,
and briefly for technical purposes during the day of our performance. In the evening, players should arrive for 6.50
pm and warm up in C3. Our 'dress code' for the evening will be agreed nearer the time.

As always, those parents who play brass or wind instruments (you know who you are) are strongly encouraged to
join in!

I look forward to seeing you there!

Warmest regards

Matthew Morgan

HEADMASTER

SIR THOMAS RICH'S
Oakleaze Gloucester GL2 0LF
01452 338400
info@strs.org.uk
www.strschool.co.uk
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